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Miss Wimperis says....

Thank you to all the parents who attended parents

meetings this week! It was wonderful to share the

superb start that all the children have had to the new

academic year. We thank you for your continued

support.

After the half term, our Eco-Council will be starting

the ‘Cut the Carbon’ challenge! 

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

inspirational

Attendance
Champions!

Year 6 (89.6%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

As part of their topic, World War 2, Year 6 visited the Imperial War Museum.

They had a wonderful time studying the artefacts.

 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

Thank you to all the families who joined us for our assembly to 
 celebrate our ‘Stars of the half term!’


